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Mississippi Center for Nonprofits Offers Unique Opportunity to Learn from
America's #1 Nonprofit Expert - Wednesday, Sept. 24, in Jackson

 

In today's difficult economy, it is more important than ever that we operate
our nonprofit agencies like successful businesses rather than floundering
charities. The Mississippi Center for Nonprofits will bring the nation's #1
expert on nonprofit management, Peter Brinckerhoff, to Jackson next
Wednesday, Sept. 24, to discuss "Mission-Based Management in Times of
Financial Difficulty."

 

This is a not-to-be-missed opportunity to learn from a renowned master what
nonprofits must do (and what we must stop doing) if we are to survive and
succeed in challenging financial times.

 

To make this workshop available to as many Mississippi nonprofits as
possible, the Mississippi Center for Nonprofits is offering significant
discounts if you bring two or more persons from your agency to the Sept. 24
event. Regular tuition for meals, handouts, lunch and the six-hour workshop
is $95 for members and $135 for non-members. Refer to this email and members
may bring a second person for $75 and a third for only $50. Non-members may
bring a second person for $95 and a third for $70.

 

"Peter is quite simply the most exciting nonprofit thinker and teacher in
America today," says Mark McCrary, executive director for the Mississippi
Center for Nonprofits. "If you don't find him worth well more than the
tuition fee, I will personally refund your money."

 

The workshop begins at 9 a.m. at the Junior Achievement building, 1695 High
Street, Jackson, and ends at 4 p.m. Lunch will be provided. To register or
to request more information, please call the Mississippi Center for
Nonprofits at 601-968-0061, or visit the calendar area of our web site at:
www.msnonprofits.org.
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